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Solihull LA are installing a new software system entitled GovernorHub.  It will be installed for all 
Solihull Schools and Academies.  GovernorHub is an online service designed to help governing 
boards run efficiently and is already used by thousands of schools and tens of thousands of 
governors across the country.  It helps trustees, governors and clerks to communicate and store 
documents, membership details, meeting schedules and other information in one secure and 
accessible place.  This should help to reduce significantly the amount of paper that needs to be 
printed for meeting documents and save you and your clerk time.  GovernorHub brings together 
the key things you need online as a governing board in a single, GDPR-compliant system:  
 
● Education news locally and from around the country. 

● A private area for your board to exchange messages and emails. 

● Confidential encrypted online storage of documents in one place, accessible by all the 
members of your board. 

● A shared calendar of meetings which can be seen on the Web and synchronised to your 
smartphone, work or tablet calendar. 

● Links to DfE and Ofsted data about the school. 

● Tools for clerks to manage membership, roles, committees and organise meetings quickly and 
easily. 

● Apps for iPad, iPhone and Android which can be used to download documents to use in 
meetings even if there’s no Internet access. 

● Downloadable reports for meeting attendance, declarations of interest and membership to 
help comply with statutory requirements. 

 
GovernorHub are proposing a number of events for chairs and clerks to introduce and train on 
the operation of the system. 
 

The dates for the training will be: 
 
Wednesday, 4th July 2018 
  
1.30pm – 3.00pm Room 3, Civic Suite, Council House (max 20 delegates) 
4.00pm – 5.30pm Room 3, Civic Suite, Council House (max 20 delegates) 
7.00pm – 9.00pm Refreshment Room, Civic Suite, Council House (max 35) 
 
Wednesday, 18th July  
 
9.30am – 11.30am The Loft, Bluebell Centre, Chelmsley Wood (max 30 delegates) 
 

If you would like to register for one of these sessions, please email governorservices@solihull.gov.uk 
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